
**Update 6 1120 hours 6/5/2025** 

Investigations and Searching Continues 

Executed search warrants and in-depth investigations creates new leads. 

Our teams have written and executed several search warrants around the area and on electronic 
devices that belonged to Travis Decker. We have gathered new information which in turn has 
given us more leads to follow up on.  

Additionally, we are asking citizens who own cabins or reside in our remote areas of Chelan, 
Kittitas King, Snohomish, and Okanagan Counties to please be aware that Mr. Decker is still 
missing. As law enforcement conducts their searches, we are asking for those owners to lock all 
of their doors, to include any sheds out outbuildings, and leave their window blinds open and we 
recommend leaving outside lights on.  

If you see, or believe you have seen, Mr. Decker please call 911 immediately and do not attempt 
or contact or approach him. Anyone with information is urged to call the CCSO tip line at 509-
667-6845 or submit your information here: https://www.co.chelan.wa.us/sheriff/forms/submit-a-
tip.

For the public, please know that law enforcement professionals are patrolling at all hours, in all 
spaces throughout this region.  

For the media, please understand that we are being overwhelmed with media requests for update 
and requests for interviews. All updates when come in the form of a media release from our 
office and we will not be providing individual updates to media outlets.   

Currently, we do not have any scheduled press conferences but will update the media and public 
if one will be held.   

For Immediate Release 

Incident #: 25C04728 

Date: 06/05/2025  

Contact:  Undersheriff Dan 

Ozment Phone: 509-667-6832

http://www.co.chelan.wa.us/sheriff 




